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Comments: I am writing to acknowledge the proposed 97db limit on the Oregon Dunes Recreation area. As an

owner who has a home in the subdivision in the Saunders Lake area with direct dune access, I agree with the

limit being raised. The noise from the engines is not nearly as loud as the traffic noise coming off 101. Most days

all I can hear is the highway noise and can rarely hear motorized noise from the dunes. 


